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Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 

As the year draws to a close, I thought it may be a good time to inform you of some staff changes for next year.  

 

In the next two weeks we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Rogers, who will be leaving us for a position in another school. 

I would like to take the opportunity to thank her for all of her hard work, dedication and superb organisational skills 

whilst at Loxdale. I know that the staff and children are really going to miss her, and we wish her every success in her 

new school. 

 

Mr Morgan will also be leaving us at the end of this academic year in order to train to become a teacher himself. We 

are all very proud of Mr Morgan’s achievements as he was actually a pupil himself at our school and those of us who 

taught him know that he will be a superb addition to the teaching profession- one that is sorely needed at this time. I 

know the children that he has tutored are really going to miss him, as are the staff too and we wish him every success 

in his future career.  

 

And last but certainly not least, we will be saying a very bittersweet farewell to Mrs Poole at the end of the year as 

she has decided to retire from teaching and pursue new adventures. Mrs Poole and I started work together on the 

same day, at another school, in 1992 and our paths have crisscrossed ever since. Mrs Poole has been a loyal and true 

friend to me throughout my career as well as a highly valued member of the senior leadership team and I would 

personally like to thank her for her friendship, dedication, support and care for the children during the years she has 

worked at Loxdale. I know that she will be sorely missed by pupils, families and staff alike and I am sure that you will 

join me in wishing her every happiness in her retirement.  

 

Leaving Loxdale is like leaving a family- one that we hope Mrs Rogers, Mr Morgan and Mrs Poole will continue to visit 

and be a part of, even though they have moved on to exciting new adventures.  

 

We will be informing you of the new staffing for the coming year later this week. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

P Scott 

Mrs P Scott 

Headteacher                                            


